
Ochre Medical Centre Calwell

Practice change
This practice will close on 1st July 2025 and 

re-open as Calwell Family Medical Practice on 
1st August 2025.

Unless otherwise requested, all health 
records held by us will be transferred to the 

new practice.
Contact for the new practice: Adnan Rashid

Email: adnanrashid7@hotmail.com 
Mobile: 0452 564 441

Alternatively, if you are a current or former patient of  
Ochre Medical Centre Calwell, you are welcome to request a copy 

or summary of your health record to be sent to you 
or a practice of your choice.

To allow time for processing, please contact us before 
30th June 2025 by calling (02) 6291 0045 or emailing 

 calwell.admin@ochrehealth.com.au.
After 1st July 2025, all records will be transferred to  

Calwell Family Medical unless a prior request has been made.

The Ochre Calwell team




